SWAN TRAVEL ACTION GROUP – STAG

The Swan School is committed to making travel to and from school safe, healthy and environmentally sustainable. We believe that travelling to school by bike, bus or walking builds habits for life that reduce car use and encourage an active lifestyle.

With these principles in mind, the SWAN TRAVEL ACTION GROUP (STAG),  was formed in January 2020 and is run by a group of parents and governors who are keen to make sustainable travel to school as easy, fun and safe as possible for all, whether a short or a longer journey.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have already made contact with
· Bus companies
· Bike cooperatives
· Bike shops
· The Council
To look at all possible ways of achieving the objectives.

We are actively developing route cards to offer guidance to new students and parents on safe cycle routes and bus travel to The Swan.

Volunteers needed

· Is sustainable travel in Oxford close to your heart?
· Would you like to get involved?
· Could you help run an elective on “looking after your bike”
· Could you help fund raise to buy essential emergency bike kit (eg pumps) for school
· Have you spare bike lights/high viz jackets etc that you could donate to the school’s pool of cycle safety equipment?
· Have you some great ideas about sustainable transport that you would like to share with the school?

If so, we would love to hear from you.

Moira Dorey – chair moira@dorey5.com
Margaret Savory. (Via Classlist)
